
S P E A R S
P r o st h et i c s  &  O rt h ot i c s

722 N. White Station Rd. Memphis, TN. 38122
(901) 763-6999 call/text 	 eFax (901) 682-9062

SpearsPandO.com

Dear Physician:

For prosthetic replacement liners/sleeves to be covered by Medicare, all applicable Medicare 
statutory regulatory reequirements must be met. Medicare requires a physical evaluation of 
the patient, and the following bullet points must be included in the physician’s chart note 
(Medicare does not consider a letter part of the medical record.) Please fax any Medicare 
compliant chart notes to our office.

	 - The physician will need to document in his clinical note that the patient uses their 
prosthesis and that your current prosthetic supplies and/or liners and sleeves need to be 
replaced due to wear and tear and cannot be repaired. 

Thank you, and please let use know if you have any questions or concerns. 


